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FFWPU-UK is ending its partnership with
TogetherAll, after partnering with the mental well-
being platform for a year.

Our partnership with mental well-being platform
TogetherAll is coming an end in February 2023,
meaning users who have signed up to the platform
will still have access to it for the following two
months.

For users who have signed up to the platform,
TogetherAll should send you information on the
timeline to the end of the service period.

Our partnership began in February 2022, where we announced a partnership with TogetherAll during
February's National Worship Service.

The purpose of the partnership was to provide our membership with a platform and resource to help
manage and nurture their mental health and well-being. The service was free of charge for FFWPU-UK
members.

While we have enjoyed and benefitted through our partnership with TogetherAll over the past year, we
hope to support our community with their mental well-being through other means.

If you want to check out TogetherAll for a couple of weeks, please visit:
familyfedcommunity.co,uk/togetherall/




